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PENZANCE HARBOUR 
HARBOUR MASTERS NOTICE 
Notice No. 6 of 2024 
 

Disposal of ‘Karina Olsen’. 
 

On Monday 9th December work will commence to remove the former Motor Fishing Vessel 
and Liveaboard ‘Karina Olsen’. Counter pollution equipment will be deployed and where 
possible items removed from the vessel will be recycled.  
 
These works will require closure of the ‘North Arm’ and relocation of cargo operations for 
scheduled service to the Isles of Scilly to ‘South Pier’ for the duration of the demolition, 
likely to be up to 7 days. Please see the attached site plan.  
 
Non-scheduled services, and other operational requirements, will be facilitated subject to 
berth availability.  
 
Designated walkways may be closed or changed during the works. 
 

 
 
Date 05/12/2024 

Chris Jones| Maritime Manager & Penzance Harbour Master  
Cornwall Council | Maritime Section 

penzanceharbour@cornwall.gov.uk 
Tel: 01736 366113 
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